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Go Outdoors ~ March Theme 
 

It was a great month to enjoy being outside, learning about nature, and having lots of 
fun together with our CC Family.  The Birdwatching Club was a great way to look up 
and explore the trees and sky in search of different types of birds.  We also had a 
bunch of fun playing a silly Children’s Choice favorite game—CHEETO HEAD!  
Our staff and kids love being a part of the Inez Community and the Snow Heights 
Neighborhood.  We did some clean-up work on the Community Garden and are set to 
put in plants and seeds in April.   

 

Solar Oven Club with Ella 
 

We used science, 
culinary skills, 
teamwork, and a 
lot of creativity to 
engineer our solar 
ovens. 
 

 
Each week, 
the students 
completed a 
part of the 
construction, 
culminating 
in our final 
treat, 
s’mores!   

Reminders: 
  Registration for 
Summer Camp is now 
open. Visit our website 
for pricing, locations, 
themes, and more!   
 
  We offer before and 
after care options if your 
child is registered for      
summer school at Inez. 
 
   The last day for  
Enrichment Classes is 
Friday, April 27. 

Contact  
Information 

Site Phone: 
382-1914 

 
CC Office Phone: 

296-2880 
 

Community School Phone: 
299-9010 x31710 

 
Email: 

inez@childrens-choice.org 
 

Billing Email: 
sara@childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 

 

 

Thank you to Mitchell 
who volunteered to help 

serve popcorn during our 
1st Annual CC Inez   

Birthday Party! 



Scenes from around the program 

 

Candle Making Club 
By Riley G. and Chloe S. 
 

We wanted to be in the candle making 
club so we could make candles for our 
houses.  It looked fun.  We made three 
different kinds:  One with crayons to 
make it colorful, but it took a little time 
to make it look good.  Then we made 
one with wax pebbles in a jar.  Then we 
made one out of beeswax that we rolled 
up in a spiral.  We had to squeeze it 
together to make it stick and we got to 
decorate it with some of the smaller 
pieces.  Chloe made one for her auntie.  
Riley’s dad put her candles in the 
kitchen.  We would both like to try it at 
home sometime too.   

Question of the Month: 
If you were an animal, what would you be? 

 

A lion, because it would be fun. ~Jeremiah, grade 3 
 

I wouldn’t want to be any animal because I want to be a human with my family!  ~Jonathan, grade 4 
 

I would like to be a wolf because I love wolves, they are so strong.  ~Andrew, Kindergarten 
 

A bunny, because I want to hop around! ~Anderson, Kindergarten 
 

A penguin, because I like penguins and I learned about them for my science project.  ~Autumn, grade 1 
 

A horse, because I would like to help people, and I like horseback riding myself.  ~Peyton, grade 3 
 

A panda, because they are my favorite animal, and I have a panda shirt that says hello and goodbye!  ~Elaina, grade 4 
 

A cheetah, because they are my favorite animal and I really want to run fast!  ~Rhyanna, grade 3 

 
 

Rocks  
and 

Gems 
Club 

 
 

We spent our first week cracking open geodes to  
discover what is inside.  Safety first—you can see we 
wore protective eye wear!  We have also been using 
a tumbler to polish rocks.  We change the grit mix-
ture in the tub to make the rocks smoother, shinier & 
more brilliant.  We can’t wait to see the final result!   

 

March Field Trips 
 

Rio Grande  
Nature Center 

 
Albuquerque International  

Balloon Museum 


